
Last  chance  to  get  Hibs
‘Early Bird’ season ticket

Today is the last day for Hibs’ supporters hoping to take
advantage of the discounted price on a 2016-17 Season Ticket
in the Early Bird period.

Season Ticket prices for the next campaign will remain at the
same levels as 2015-16, and will not change at the end of the
season, with prices for children starting at £25 in the Famous
Five Lower.

Additional savings will be made by those who purchase during
the Early Bird period, with supporters also being able to take
advantage of the 11 month payment plan, which has proven to be
popular  in the past.

Fans can visit lifewithhibs.com for more information on the
Season Ticket packages, plus the added benefits of being a
Season Ticket holder
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